Mo,
Here is the re-sending of the email we discussed to withdraw Mod S10427.
Thank you

Scott P. McAdam, CBO, MCP
Building Official 
Indian River County
Phone (772)226-1268
Fax (772) 770-5333
Email: smcadam@ircgov.com

From: Scott McAdam 
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 1:56 PM
To: 'Mo.Madani@myfloridalicese.com' <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicese.com>
Cc: 'Jennifer Hatfield' <jen@jhatfieldandassociates.com>
Subject: Code Mod S10427

Mo,
Hope this finds you well.
I had a conference call with Jennifer Hatfield (proponent) representing FGIA regarding my general comment I made for Mod S10427.
After a great discussion with her and a couple of other FGIA members, I would ask to withdraw my general comment.

Thank you for your assistance with this.
Have a great day.

Scott P. McAdam, CBO, MCP
Building Official 
Indian River County
Phone (772)226-1268
Fax (772) 770-5333
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